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INVITATION 
 

ETUC’s final conference on  
Safe at Home – Safe at Work: the way forward 

 

 

12 June 2017 – 14:00 to 18:00 
 

Auditorium - ITUH 
Boulevard du Roi Albert II 5 – B-1210 Bruxelles 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear colleagues and Friends, 
 
I am pleased to invite you to the ETUC’s final conference on Safe at Home – Safe at Work, 
which will conclude this project with the publication of the Summary Report on Safe at Home 
– Safe at Work.  The report rendered very interesting and important recommendations on 
preventing and/or fighting violence against women both at home and at work.  We would be 
happy to have your active input and look forward to a spirited and informative discussion on 
that Monday afternoon.  
 
The event will be preceded by a networking lunch (from 13:00 until 14:00) which will bring 
together stakeholders in Brussels and from abroad who are active in the fight against violence 
against women. The event itself will focus on our recommendations and how different 
stakeholders may take up these issues or support the trade unions in their implementation.  
 
You are also invited to join us for a reception after the event at 18:00. 
 
Interpretation will be provided in the following languages: English/French/Italian/Spanish. 
 
Please register before the 1st of June via this link. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact Barbara Helfferich (bhelfferich@etuc.org) if you have any question. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on the 12th.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Montserrat Mir 
Confederal Secretary 

https://www.etuc.org/civicrm/event/register?reset=1&id=155
mailto:bhelfferich@etuc.org

